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5512 Thomas 
Oakland 
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(415) 654-1114

Eliot Porter 
Rt. 4 Box 33 
Santa Fe, N.M. 87501 

Dear Mr. Porter:

I wanted to thank you again for spending time with me 
during my recent visit. It was both worthwile for my 
project, and also, for me, personally inspiring. Your 
prints were beautiful, and I'm seriously considering 
learning how to do dye-transfer work myself because 
of the quality I saw. Up to this time, I Just assumed 
thit it had to be done commercially.

The slides came out well, and the interview has much 
more material than I need.

Again, thanks very much. If you should ever nedd any 
information about galleries in this area, or if I could 
be of help to you in any way, please don't hesitate to 
write or call.

Sincetfely,

Daniel De Wilde


